WAITS RIVER VALLEY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER®

From the Principal...

t's a special anniversary in Tunbridge this weekend —they’re
I celebrating 150 years of the famous Tunbridge World’s Fair.
Our K-5 scholars were lucky enough to attend the Agricultural
Education Day at the fair yesterday and it was outstanding; a
fun-filled educational experience for both our scholars and

staff and we even made the news!

The first Middle School dance is scheduled for Friday,
September 30t and we will celebrate Grandparent’s Day with
a special lunch on Thursday, October 6. Watch for more

information in the coming weeks.

We'll be kicking off our Fall fundraiser on Monday. Your child
will bring home an envelope with a couple of catalogs with
items for sale. The window for sales will go through Monday,
October 10t. You can expect your orders to be delivered prior
to our Thanksgiving break. Orders placed online will be
delivered directly to the home of those who place an order. All
other orders will be delivered to the home of the seller. We
will rely on the proceeds of this fundraiser to support the

various activities we host throughout the year.

Please be sure that your child arrives at school by 8:00 A.M.
every morning. When a scholar arrives after the school day has
begun, they are missing important class time and it's very
disruptive to the entire class when a scholar comes in late. If a
scholar has five or more late arrivals, it will be necessary to

convene a meeting with the parents to address the issue.

We are very excited to be implementing the Positivity Project
in our school community. This week we focused on open-
mindedness. Next week, we’ll focus on being present and
giving others our attention. Watch for the family newsletter in
your email Monday morning.

Have a good weekend,
Carlotta Perantoni

cMNE & ES0

How can you volunteer at WRVS? Coach a sports team,
chaperone a field trip, read with scholars, do a special art
project with a class, be a part of the very fun end-of-year field
day, etc. There are many opportunities to volunteer at WRVS
and we WELCOME your interest in getting involved with us.
Before you can volunteer there are OESU requirements you

will need to meet. The VOLUNTEER TRACKER will walk you

. through the process. If you have any questions or would like

assistance, please call Lisa Thompson at 439-5534.

Pre-K Field Trip to Windy Ridge Orchard
Wednesday, September 21t

Mr. Lamarre’s 5t Grade to the Hood Museum
Wednesday, September 28t

Middle School Dance
Friday, September 30t

No School - Teacher In-service
Friday, October 7t

No School — Columbus Day
Monday, October 10t
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I Carlotta Perantoni’s Contact Information I
I At SChOO ..ottt 802-439-5534 |
I After SChool HOUrS.....cc.ocvie v e 802-431-5172 I
: EMail.cecenereceivceeseeens carlotta.simonds-perantoni@oesu.org |

S


https://www.wcax.com/2022/09/15/tunbridge-worlds-fair-celebrates-150-years-with-students/
mailto:carlotta.simonds-perantoni@oesu.org
https://www.oesu.org/about-us/volunteer
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Coming Soon to WRVS! Note from our School Nurse: The Ronald MacDonald Dental Van will be at WRVS

September 21-27. The Dental van is a modern, fully equipped dental office on

ool sk ‘ﬂ i /j? wheels. Services include cleaning teeth, exams, fillings, x-rays, extractions and
. . L‘g -'v!‘\ sealants. The goal is to bring dental services to Vermont children who do not have
—i O = a dentist.

Soccer News

K-2 Instructional Soccer will start tomorrow, Saturday, September 17t from 9:00 to 10:00 A.M. on the upper field.

The 3, 4 & 5 team will practice on Wednesday, September 215t from 5:00 to 6:15 P.M. on the upper field.

Included at the end of this newsletter is information on joining the Upper Valley Wolverines Soccer Club.

K I N D Kids-ushown below

Mrs. Ramirez with Kobin Ellsworth & Mrs. Perantoni

Kindness..

It’s everywhere at WRVS..

Mrs. Perantoni with CC Wilds, Levi Thompson,
Kingsley Swingforth, Owen Sears-Gadapee & Mrs. Eldred

Mrs. Emerson with Madaline Brown, Mrs. Perantoni & Makynlee Merchant

In our ongoing quest to encourage and celebrate kindness at
WRVS I'm notified when a scholar is recognized for showing an
act of kindness. Each Friday, we take a picture with myself, the
recognized scholars and the person who made the nomination

Mrs. Perantoni
and we include them in our weekly newsletter and post them

with
on our Facebook page. .
Lillian Kelley
This year I’'m starting another tradition where | will recognize a and

scholar each week who | feel exhibits behavior that they
personally should be proud of and recognized for. Today, |

McKenzie Dennis

nominate Lillian Kelley, a 1%t Grade scholar in Mrs. Bates
classroom.

Thank you, Lillian! You’re rocking it! © >
~ Mrs. Perantoni




Upper Valley Wolverines Soccer Club
& Haverhill Parks & Recreation

invites you to join our 7" season

Dear families,

August 31, 2022

[Lis with great enthusiasm that we are able to reach out to you about a youth soceer program available for our
community! The organization is managed and run by a group of volunteers from the Upper Valley. Our goal is
to provide your child with a healthy activity and the best soccer experience possible,

The emphasis is on having fun and petting needed exercise while learning about the game. We will make all
attempts to follow US youth soccer best practices. Kids from all areas are welcome to join and play as long as
you are committed to the program. We have three age groups aviilable:

Under 6 (1J6) PK & Kindergarten dv4
Under 8 (U8) Ist & 2nd Grade 4v4
Under 10 (U10) 3rd & 4th Grade (some 2nd) 6 v 6 (with Goalie)

There is 2 $10.00 sign-up fee, and shirts can be purchased for an additional $15.00. (Shirt is not mandatory).
Checks can be made payable to “Town of Haverhill” All practices and jamborees will be held at the VEW field

in North Haverhill by the town offices

2022 Schedule

subject to change as needed. Please check our Facebook page for updates

Date

Ub & U8

U106

Monday, September 11, 2021

Sign Ups: 1:15 - 2:00

Sign Ups: 1:15 - 2:00

Sunday, September 11, 2022

Practice: 2:00 — 3:30

Practice: 2:00-3:30

Tuesday, September 13, 2022

Practice: 5:30 - 6:30

Practice: 5:30 — 6:45

Sunday, September 18, 2022

Jamboree: 1:00 — 2:00

Jamboree: 1:30 - 3:00

Tuesday, September 20, 2022

Practice: 5:30 — 6:30

Practice: 5:30 - 6:45

Sunday, September 25, 2022

Jamboree: 1:00 - 2:00

Jamboree: 1:30—3:00

Tuesday, September 27, 2022

Practice: 5:30 - 6:30

Practice: 5:30 — 6:45

Sunday, October 2, 2022

Jamboree: 1:00 —2:00

Jamboree: 1:30 - 3:00

Tuesday, October 4, 2022

Practice: 5:00 - 6:00

Practice: 5:00 - 6:15

Tuesday, October 11, 2022

Wolverine Cup: 5:00 - 6:00

Practice: 5:00-6:15

Sunday, October 16, 2022

Fall Session

Haverhill Soccer Fest

Tuesday, October 18, 2022

Complete

Practice: 5:00 — 6:15 (Pending)

Saturday, October 22, 2022

See You Next Fall!

Halloween Cup (Pending Availability)

If you have questions, interested in being a volunteer, or helping in any other way please email Sherri Sargent at
rec@haverhill-nh.com or Dave Robinson at wolverinessoccerNH@gmail.com

Yours in Soccer,

Dave Robinson (Upper Valley Wolverines Soccer Club) & Sherri Sargent (Haverhill Parks & Recreation)
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Haverhill Parks & Recreation Soccer
« (Each Participant must be registered as an individual)

Participants Name: - poB:  / / Age: Grade;

Shirt size Past soccer experience

Mailing Address

Parent or Guardian; Name

Best Email Address

Home Phone Work Phone Cell

Alternate emergency contact: Name and phone number Please:

Contact: Phone Number:

Contact: Phone Number-

Any allergies/medical problems: Y or N... If yes please list any medications or procedures followed.

Parent or guardian authorization, in case of emergency, I herby authorize my child to be treated by Certified

Emergency Personnel:  Signature of Parent or Guardian

RELEASE OF LIABILITY FOR MINOR PARTICIPANTS

In consideration of being allowed to participate in the activities and programs of Upper Valley Wolverines Soccer Club put on in
conjunction with Haverhill Parks & Recreation. I do hereby for myself, my heirs, executors and administralors, waive, release, and
forever discharge The Town of Haverhill, Upper Valley Wolverines Soccer Club, its’ volunteers and Feld tocations, from any causes of
action, claims, liabilities or demands of any nature whatsoever, including but not limited to a claim of negligence, for personal injury,
bodily injury, property damage, death or accident of any kind, arising out of or in any way relating to my child’s participation in these
activities or programs, and/or use of equipment or facilities whether by negligence or otherwise. I Further agree not to sue and agree to
indemnify and held harmless The Town of Haverhill, Upper Valley Wolverines Soccer Club its’ volunteers and field locations from any

and all causes of action, claims, demands, losses or costs, including attorneys’ fees, of any nature whatsoever arising out of or in any
way relating to my child’s participation in activities. ‘

My signature below indicates that I have read, understood, and freely signed this agreement. I further certify that [ am the parent or legal
guardian authorized to sign on behalf of minor participant.

Participant Name
Parent Name |
Parent/Guardian Signature ' Date




